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This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in June 2023 
 
 

 
FOI Ref: OPCC 24-2023 
  
Request: Dated 5th June 2023 
 
 
 
Response: 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as 
outlined below: 
 
Question:  
 
Please include the following information: 

• Whether any events have been organised for Pride month. If so please provide the date, start and end time, 
and title/topic of the event 

• Whether any LGBT themed merchandise has been purchased for Pride month. i.e. since the beginning of the 
2023/24 financial year. If so please provide me with information on what has been purchased and the cost 

• Whether the organisation has sponsored any Pride events. If so which events and please provide details of the nature 
of the sponsorship (particularly the financial value 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in June 2023 
 
 

Answer:  
 

• The OPCC have not organized any events for Pride month. The OPCC works in conjunction with Dyfed Powys 
Police to support and hold such events. 

 
• The OPCC have not purchased any LGBT themed merchandise for Pride month since the beginning of the 2023/24 

financial year.  

 
• The OPCC have provide the below contributions to Pride events: 

• In 2019 the OPCC gave a funding contribution of £2500 towards the All Wales LGBT Network conference. 
• In 2022 the OPCC gave a contribution of £1200 towards the Pembrokeshire Pride event.  

You can read more on these decision on our website: Decisions (dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk) 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

https://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/en/the-commissioner/decisions/
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